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Dear Pastor,
We are now planning our 4th Annual County-Wide Food Drive in April and May and invite you and your congregation to participate to help feed the hungry in our county.

Many families in our community are suffering because of lost jobs, job cutbacks or other financial problems. The numbers are growing as evidenced by the increase in requests at the county’s food pantries. (See attached Fact Sheet.) Last year, we collected 30,000 pounds of food for the needy in our county. This year, our goal is 40,000 pounds. 

We hope you will involve your congregation by asking them to seek donations from friends, relatives, neighbors and co-workers during April. The donated items then would be delivered to one of six collection sites in Reidsville, Eden, Wentworth, and Mayodan on May 3.

Youth volunteers will sort and divide the food to the pantries: Cooperative Christian Ministries in Eden, The Salvation Army of Reidsville, The Salvation Army of Eden, Reidsville Out Reach, Reidsville Soup Kitchen, Hands of God in Madison, Rockingham County Veterans’ Coalition and The American Red Cross.

If you have a food pantry, we encourage you use this month to increase its stock. We ask that you just let us know you are participating and report your collections.

We hope you and your congregation will join us this year as we reach out to more people in our community to help us provide for the less fortunate in our county.

Yours in Christ,


Blake Dawson

“Blessings Come To Those Who Perform Services for Others”
